
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Report to the ASI Board of Directors 

 
Board Meeting Date: February 19, 2025 

 
Submitted by Margaret Hwang (Vice President for Administration/CFO Designee) 

 
 

1. The President’s Office has commenced the recruitment of a permanent VP/CFO. The posting 
can be found here: https://careers.csus.edu/en-us/job/545723/vice-president-of-administration-
and-business-affairschief-financial-officer.  The proposed start date for the new incumbent is 
June 2025.  
 
 

2. Proposal submissions for Instructionally Related Activities (IRA) will commence in March. 
The ASI President serves as the chair for the IRA committee with VP/CFO Office staff 
supporting the chair. The committee is charged with recommending allocation amounts to IRA 
programs (e.g., Model UN, Forensic Debate, etc.). This year, Student Organizations and Greek 
Organizations that have cocurricular activities will be eligible for IRA funds. More information 
can be found on the IRA website: https://www.csus.edu/administration-business-
affairs/operations/instructionally-related-activities.html 

 
 

3. The President's Budget Advisory Committee (PBAC) met on February 7 to review current 
projections and planned deficits for the next two fiscal years. PBAC will meet again on 
February 21, to discuss the information they want to include in the budget call and make a 
recommendation to the President. 
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